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                                MESSAGE FROM HEADTEACHER 

 School  Mission Statement 

With Jesus as our guide, we 
learn, pray and live together 

in a safe and happy way.  

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

Mrs C Faulkner 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

Our Y6 children receiving confirmation this year read beautifully at Family Mass last week.  
It was a lovely service led by Monsignor Anthony.  Thank you to all who joined us.   

Next week our Y3 children receive the sacrament of Reconciliation.  The service will take 
place at Holy Cross church on Tuesday with the children  from St Josephs at 5pm. Please 
keep the children in your prayers. 

Next week is Science week and we have a number of visiting scientists over the next two 
weeks.  They come from a range of professions and are going to talk to the children about 
how they use science in their jobs.  Some scientists will be attending in person and some 
virtually. 

We also have EYFS presenting an assembly for parents on the 14th March at 2:30pm.  We 
look forward to welcoming you for this assembly. 

After the Easter break we will be welcoming back Mrs Middleton who is returning after 
her maternity leave.  She will be teaching reception Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 
morning, Mrs Clack will be teaching reception for the remainder of the week. She has been 
into school to visit the children and is looking forward to returning to school.  

We also have the Easter bonnet parade for EYFS on the 21st March at 2.30pm. 

Thank you to all for the fantastic participation in World book day yesterday. The Children 
looked fantastic and it has been hard to judge our competition. All children were given a 
book to take home. 

This weekend sees the celebration of Mothers day, we wish all our mums a very special day.   

Proverbs 31:31: "Honour her for all that her hands have done, and let her works bring her praise 

at the city gate."  

Mrs C Faulkner 

Headteacher 



Pupils who have are celebrating their Birthdays over this week! 

River W Paige P Bradley H 

Class W.E. 08/03/24  93.5% Attendance   

Reception  89.7% 

Year 1/2  92.6% 

Year 2/3  93.8% 

Year 4/5  93.7% 

Year 5/6  94.0% 

Weekly Whole School Attendance  

Good Attendance Matters 

Please remember if your child is absent for any reason, that you must contact the school office  

as soon as possible.  

If your child is not in school, they cannot learn.  

WELL DONE  

Year Y5/6  



Nursery Roman M For being amazing and always trying hard.  

Reception Class   

Reception Class   

Year 1/2 Rohan W-S For their curiosity and knowledge on our  

History topic: Nurturing Nurses.  

Year 1/2 Sawyer G For their curiosity and knowledge on our  

History topic: Nurturing Nurses.  

Y2/3 Oliver Y For hard work in enrichment week in both 

Geography and DT for both of his teachers. 

Y2/3 Caira C For hard work in enrichment week in both 

Geography and DT for both of her       

teachers. 

Y4/5 Albert R For his excellent Geography knowledge 

and skills.  Well Done! 

Y4/5  For making great effort in her writing and 

times tables, and for  making fantastic  

progress in her swimming lessons. 

Well Done! 

Y5/6 Lilly-Mae P For consistent hard work and excellent     

behaviour. Also - For excellent feedback 

from the adults on our trip to Wade street 

Church this week - they were very            

impressed with you.  

Y5/6 Oskar N For trying hard at his school work and 

getting involved!  Keep up the hard work. 

He has worked hard at home on his Art 

work and shared it this week along with 

bringing in plants he has grown. Well 

Done! 

Class Nominations of the week ending 08.03.24! 



 

Congratulations to the following Pupils who have achieved 

NUMBOTS Certificates this week. 

  Copper Certificate Collected 

  Brass Certificate Collected 

Isla D Lydia S 

Billy G Oliver T 

Dylan K Harry-Jay T 

Oskar N Bryan A 

Mahbir U Ronnie T 

Clara T Wojtek Z 

Isaac A Noah E 

Jamie C  

Congratulations to the following pupils who have successfully 

turned their Rock Stars Times Tables to Green! 



Tel: 01543 226090     Nursery Tel: 01543 226094  

Please be aware that the school have had a new telephone system. Listen to the        
options carefully and press the correct number to be put through to the right              

department so that we can deal with your calls more efficiently.  

 

   All Pupils - Tel: 01543 226090      
 
   Press 1  
 Please leave message stating child’s full 

name, their class & give a full reason for     
absence.  

Reporting Your Child’s Absence 

 

Tel: 01543 226090 

 Press 5   
School Kitchen 

 Press 3 

to be put through 

to the kitchen. 

to be put through to the School 

Office (Mrs McCarthy) for all 

other queries.  

School Office 
School Finance    

Department 

Tel: 01543 226090 

 Press 4 

to be put through to Finance (Mr Alexander) 

queries relating to invoices & fees. 

Tel: 01543 226090 

To Contact Nursery 

Nursery  - Tel: 01543 226094  

 



 

Class Teacher Teacher’s Email 

 

2’s Mrs Tysall 

 

ctysall@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

Nursery Mrs Ansell jansell@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

  

Reception Mrs Clack eclack@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Year 1/2 Miss Woolfenden 

Mrs K Wheeler 

  

awoolfenden@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

kwheeler@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk  

Year 2/3 Mrs McGrath 

Mrs Lambert 

 

cmcgrath@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

jlambert@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk   

Year 4/5 Mrs Spurgin 

 

aspurgin@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

Year 5/6 Mrs Adams 

Mrs Harris 

aevans@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

mharris@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk  

 

Sports Coach Mrs Wendy Gleeson wgleeson@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

 

Nurture Ms Lisa Richardson  lrichardson@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

  

Headteacher 

  

Mrs Faulkner headteacher@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

Deputy 

Headteacher 

Mrs Adams deputyheadteacher@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

School Business Manager 

Office Administrator 

Mr Alexander 

Mrs McCarthy 

office@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

admin@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 

  

Class Teachers 

School Email Addresses 

mailto:ctysall@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:jansell@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:cmiddleton@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:awoolfenden@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:cmcgrath@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:aspurgin@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:aevans@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:wgleeson@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:efenghour@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:headteacher@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:deputyheadteacher@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk
mailto:office@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk


 

 

After School Club 

Monday to Friday (term time only)  

3:00pm (Nursery / 3:15 pm (School) until 6:00pm   

Queries relating to BASC email Mrs Tysall. ctysall@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk 
 

Any finance queries to Mr Alexander email office@st-peter-st-paul.sch.uk  
or telephone (01543) 226095. 

 

 

Breakfast Club 
 

Monday to Friday (term time only) 7:50am until 8:50 am 
 

At 8:50am Kids’ club staff will take the children to their classrooms. 

Cost per Session:  £6.00 

 

Breakfast Available Free for Pupil Premium Children 

Monday to Friday (term time only) 8:30am until 8:50 am 

Please contact school office for further information. 

After School Club - Short Session 

3:00pm (Nursery / 3:15 pm (School) until 3:55pm 

Cost per Session:  £4.00  

Please note that if you have booked a permanent place, charges will still apply even if your 
child does not attend the session. 

Reminder to all parents if your child has a permanent booked place with Breakfast or 
Afterschool club and they DO NOT attend without a week’s written notice you will still 

be charged for these sessions. 

 Accounts must be in credit prior to your child attending BASC sessions. 

Afterschool Sessions must be paid for by 10am on the day of the booked session to 



ALL OUTSTANDING DEBTS 
Please makes sure that your accounts are in CREDIT when using the following services: 
 

Snack Dinners BC/ASC Nursery Fees 
 

GOV.UK Childcare vouchers:  
 

Any parents using this method of payment please email Mr Alexander using this email    of-
fice@st-peter-st-paul.staffs.sch.uk  to inform him when a payment is processed as we get 
no remittance to advise us of payments coming into school. 
 

REMINDER to all parents/person with parental responsibility 

LATE charges will apply if your child /children are collected 
late.  This applies to 2’s Unit, Nursery & Afterschool club 

CHARGES  

BC—£6.00        ASC—£10.00    (or £4.00 ->3.55pm) 

Reminder to all parents if your child has 
a permanent booked place with Break-
fast or Afterschool club and they DO 
NOT attend without a week’s written 

notice you will still be charged for these 
sessions. 

All attendance must be paid in advance on parentpay. 





  
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

Girls  

Grey skirt, grey trousers or grey pinafore dress, white shirt or   

polo shirt, plain white socks/plain dark tights , maroon cardigan, 

sweatshirt or fleece. 

Sensible dark low heeled shoes – no trainers/no fashion boots.  

 

Boys  

Grey trousers or grey shorts, white shirt or polo shirt, grey socks, 

maroon sweatshirt or fleece. Sensible dark school shoes – no 

trainers.  

 

Teenie Weenies & Little Learners (Nursery)  

White polo shirt , Maroon jumper/cardigan. 

Uniform does not need to have a school logo on and can be    

purchased from most supermarkets. 

Uniform  with logo can be obtained from: 

Blueprint Schoolwear 
2 Brewery St,  
Rugeley  
WS15 2DY    Tel:  01889 800644 
https://www.blueprint-designs.co.uk/ 
















